 
November 9, 2007

Dear members of the ASC CCI, Subcommittee C,
I am responding to your questions on the School of Communication proposal to introduce three new minors.

In our proposal, we had listed a number of courses that had major status as a prerequisite. If the proposals are approved, the prerequisites for these courses will be changed to majors or minors. Students interested in pursuing a minor in communication will be required to meet with one of our undergraduate advisors. Once they are tagged as minors, they can register for classes through the online window.
Some of our courses are limited to our majors to avoid long waiting lists and to facilitate on-time graduation.  It was never our intent to offer minors to our majors, though we were not explicit about this issue in the proposal. Communication minors are only for non-majors.

If you would like further clarification, please feel free to get in touch with me.

Sincerely,

Prabu David

Director of Undergraduate Studies
School of Communication
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